
From: Jerry Smith [mailto:digjerrydig@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 10:04 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

Fossil fuel companies profit from poisoning the planet. They must be stop. Their bomb trains and 
explosive pipelines are a severe danger and have to be stopped. 

From: Jerry Smith  
Email: digjerrydig@gmail.com  
Address: 5041 Saxon Way, Eugene, Oregon, 97405-3596  

 


